
THE SAINT JAMES SCHOOL BOOK FAIR 


Our Book Fair Is Coming! 

Dear Parents, 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be held from November 26th through 
November 30th from 9-11 a.m. daily. The Book FaIT will also be 
open Sunday December 2nd from 1-3 pm. for the Saint James 
School Community Day 

We've attached a Book Fair Brochure, which highlights just a few 
of the books available at the fair. Every student will visit the fair, 
and we hope you will stop by to see the great selection of books for 
every member of the family. 

Children can make their purchases with cash or checks payable to 
Saint James School. Adults can also pay by credit card. Every 
purchase benefits our school and helps to put more books in our 
library. 

The Book Fair is also an opportunity to donate books to your 
child's class. Teachers will submit "Wish Lists" for books that 
will enrich their classroom libraries. When you visit the fair, you 
can find out which books they have requested and purchase one or 
more to donate. Each donated book will be recognized with a 
bookplate identifying your child or family as the donor. 

See you at we Fair!
/!!'f-~ 
MeghanLupu 
Book Fair Chairperson 
(732) 272-7225 


